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6th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
HEAD LICE 
 

A number of children in Class 1 have been found to have head lice recently. Please check 

your child’s hair with a fine-toothed comb today and continue to do so regularly, as this is the 

only effective way of controlling them. It is advisable to check the whole family to minimise 

the infestation recurring. If the problem persists, contact your local GP who will be able to 

provide you with a treatment lotion. 

It is always advisable to check children’s hair very regularly, and to have hair fastened up if it 

is long. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Mrs Lane, Headteacher 


